
	
  	
  
FFRANKLIN	
  HIGH	
  SCHOOL	
  ALL	
  NIGHT	
  PARTYRANKLIN	
  HIGH	
  SCHOOL	
  ALL	
  NIGHT	
  PARTY	
  	
  

P.O.	
  Box	
  15,	
  Franklin,	
  Massachusetts	
  02038	
  
	
  

www.FHSALLNIGHTPARTY.COM	
  
  
	
  
	
   Dear Senior Parents/Guardian:  

 
Many of you have already heard about the success of the FHS All Night Party.  For anyone who does 
not know about All Night Party please check out our website FHSAllNightParty.com.   
The party will take place on the night of graduation in the Horace Mann Middle School.  
Approximately 90% of the graduating seniors attend All Night Party.  The graduates participate in 
nonstop activities from 11pm -5am; they enjoy games, unlimited food and drinks, entertainment and 
win fantastic prizes and raffles.  We have already begun planning the 27th annual party for the class 
of 2016 which is scheduled for Friday June 3rd.   
 
We are asking all families to help us in three important ways to make this event better than ever: 
 

1. Volunteer: many are needed in a variety of capacities to make the party a success.  It’s a lot of 
fun and we welcome your participation. To view the many volunteer opportunities please visit 
our website: FHSAllNightParty.com.    

 
2. Send us a Non-Returnable Toddler Photo by December 1st:  The All Night Party features a 

toddler photo display and the students love seeing their pictures.  We ask you to send a 3x5 or 
4x6 toddler picture or color photocopy by December 6th to the PO Box listed above.  Write the 
students full name on the back of the photo.  The photo is needed so early because the display 
takes considerable time to create.  (This photo request is different from the request you may 
receive from yearbook)  

 
3. Contribute. Hundreds of volunteers give us their talents and time and many local businesses 

donate resources, however, financial assistance from each senior family has always been vital 
to our success.  We are offering a discount price of $60 (a $15 savings) if you send in by 
October 31st.  You can mail your $60 check payable to FHSANP to the PO Box listed above or 
have your student drop it in our mailbox at the front desk. Starting 11/1 the price increases to 
$65 and after 1/1/2015 the price increases to $75 and you can pay the full fee of $75 by using 
PayPal on our website: wwwFHSAllNightParty.com or by mailing to the PO Box or dropped at 
the school ANP mailbox at the front desk. 

 
So send it in now and enjoy the savings! 
 
Please consider coming to our Parent Information meeting on Tuesday, October 27th at 7 p.m. at 
the Horace Mann Middle School and learn more about the All Night Party. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions please feel free to email Eve 
Pellecchia at fhsanp@yahoo.com . 
********************************************************************************************************************** 

CALENDAR NOTE 
 

Parent All Night Party Informational Meeting: Tuesday, October 27th at 7 p.m. at the Horace Mann 
Middle School Cafeteria.   
 Please be sure to bring your toddler picture and contribution check.  
  
Please email us at fhsanp@yahoo.com if you would like more information. 
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